
Dear sir
 
I strongly agree under the proposed Bill to remove refunds/rebates etc from medicare for
people who would like to have abortions if the sex of the unborn is not to their liking. I do not
believe human life can be treated like a commodity to pick and choose..
 
 
Regards
 
Andrew Koureas and family




